
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up on our previous discussion regarding 

the media partnership proposal we shared with you on [Date]. We believe that this collaboration 

holds great potential for both our organizations. 

As a reminder, our proposal includes [briefly outline key points of the proposal, e.g., co-branded 

campaigns, promotional activities, etc.]. We are excited about the possibilities and are eager to 

hear your thoughts. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. We 

look forward to your feedback and hope to move forward together. 

Thank you for considering this partnership. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


